
Ubora Class - Miss Newstead Reception: Autumn 1

What’s coming up?
Wed 18th October: School Photos
Half term: 23rd Oct to 29th Oct
Thurs 9th Nov: Night time Garden 
adventure 

Phonics  We have learnt the phonemes s,a, t, p, i, n, m, n, d, g, 
o ,c, k, ck, e, u and r. Thank you for practicing our letters at 
home using the letter formation sheets!

A huge well done to all the children, who have settled really well into Ubora 
class and our school. You have all been busy exploring and building 
relationships within our school. We have enjoyed getting to know you all and 
are looking forward to our learning journey together in Reception. 

Reminders:
Please ensure all clothing, including shoes are labelled. Library books get changed 
every Friday.

Curriculum news

In Reception we have been 
exploring the change into 
Autumn. We have noticed a 
change in colour of leaves and 
the weather, when exploring our 
environment. We even found lots 
of conkers on our Autumn walk!

We have started our number learning this half term, 
exploring subitising to 5 and what numbers up to 5 look like. 
We have been using our fingers, cubes and counters to 
show the numbers 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5. We have even had the 
Numberblocks to help us on our number journey!

Thank you Ubora Class for helping 
us choose our class name Ubora, 
which means excellence!


